
 

 
 

Mexico City, May 24, 2013. 

 

Quálitas Controladora, S.A.B. de C.V.  INFORMS: 

 

On May 21st, the decree for mandatory insurance in case of third party liability for vehicles 

travelling in federal roads and bridges was published in the Official Gazette. This decree 

dictates that damages to third parties, both people and assets, must be insured.  

The decree will come into effect 180 days after the Finance Ministry publishes on the 

Official Gazette the administrative guidelines pertaining to this insurance.  

As mentioned in our 1Q13 Earnings Results, we consider that the impact of such Law on 
our results will not be significant in the short term, but we also believe that its approval 
has sent a very positive message to the insurance industry.  
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